AWARD OF EXCELLENCE FOR NSS EXTENSION ACTIVITIES

I am writing to express my heartfelt appreciation for the outstanding National
Service Scheme (NSS) awareness program conducted by the students of St.
Joseph’s College, Hosur at our school campus, Belagiri. The initiative showcased
your commitment to community service and education. The NSS students' efforts
in organizing and executing the program were praiseworthy, leaving a positive
impact on our school community. It is evident that St. Joseph's College of Arts and
Science for Women, Hosur is not only an excellent academic institution but also a
source of inspiration for community engagement. We look forward to more

collaborations for the betterment of our students and society.

Sincerely,




